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A new book by Amnesty International's Secretary General, Irene Khan, entitled 'The Unheard 
Truth: poverty and human rights' is being published on 15 October 2009.  

Setting out that poverty is the world's worst human rights crisis, it argues for human rights to 
be at the centre of poverty alleviation strategies.  

Including a foreword by Kofi Annan, former United Nations Secretary-General, and published 
by W. W. Norton & Company, the book will be launched in the run up to the International Day 
for the Eradication of Poverty on 17 October.  

 

Notes to editors:  

More information about the book is available at: www.unheardtruth.org  

Book events are planned in various countries, including the USA, Canada, Australia, the 
United Kingdom and South Korea.  

This book is part of Amnesty International’s global campaign called Demand Dignity which 
calls for an end to the human rights violations that drive and deepen poverty. The organization 
believes poverty is a human rights violation. The campaign mobilises people all over the world 
to demand that governments and corporations listen to the voices of those living in poverty and 
respect their rights.  

 
For further information, to receive an advance copy or to arrange an interview with Ms Khan, 
please call:  
Judit Arenas, + 44 7778 472 188, or e-mail jarenas@amnesty.org  
Kate Mardel-Ferreira, + 44 7904 398 122 or e-mail kmardelf@amnesty.org  
Katy Pownall, +44 7961 421 583 or e-mail: katy.pownall@amnesty.org  
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